F.No. 14-1/2015 - Misc. (VC)
NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF EDUCATIONAL PLANNING AND ADMINISTRATION
17-B, SRIAUROBINDO MARG, NEW DELHI - 110016

November 0, 2019

NOTIFICATION

With reference to note dated November 5, 2019 received from the Office of Vice-
Chancellor, NIEPA it is hereby notified for information of all concerned that Prof. N.V.
Varghese, Vice-Chancellor, NIEPA will be out of the country to participate in the Forum
and Workshop on the Role of African Diaspora in the Revitalization of Higher
Education in Africa scheduled to be held during November 13-14, 2019 at Addis Ababa,
Ethiopia.

It is further notified that during the absence of Vice-Chancellor, Prof. Sudhanshu
Bhushan, Head, Department of Higher & Professional Education & National Resource
Centre for Education (NRCE) will look after routine duties of Vice-Chancellor from 12-14
November, 2019 in addition to his normal duties.
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(Kumar Suresh)
Registrar (1/C)

To:

Prof. Sudhanshu Bhushan

Head, Department of Higher and Professional Education &
National Resource Centre for Education (NRCE)

NIEPA, New Delhi

CC:

PS to VC - for information of VC

PA to Registrar - for record

All Faculty (e-copy)

Shri AK. Chattopadhyay, Under Secretary to the Govt. of India, Ministry of Human
Resource Development, Department of Higher Education, PN-I Section, Shastri
Bhawan, New Delhi - 110001

Concerned File

6. Master File
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